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The John Aves Education Project Unpaid Fees project is based in Palestine and is 

supported by Norwich Meeting. 

The John Aves Education Project was set up in 2007 to financially support young 

people from Dheisheh Palestinian Refugee Camp to attend university. As of September 

2024 they had provided funding for 87 young people studying subjects ranging from 

accountancy to medicine. 

Since 7 October 2023 life for the students has grown considerably more difficult, with 

checkpoints in the West Bank closed, universities closed, and learning taking place 

online. Family incomes have plummeted because there are no tourists or other visitors. 

Work in Israel by Palestinians is prohibited. The universities and students approached 

JAEP for help in paying the family share of tuition fees. Unless students pay their fees in 

full they will not be able to continue their studies or graduate. 

The grant will contribute to the unpaid fees for continuing students so that they can 

register for the next academic year. 

 

 

 

 


